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Wednesday 10th November 2021 
Years 3 and 4 

 

Into Film Festival 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This year, we have been very fortunate to secure tickets to the Into Film Festival, which is taking 
place at Croydon Grant’s Cinema.   
Year 3 and 4 will be watching the film The Boss Baby 2: Family Business on Wednesday 17th 
November 2021.  The Boss Baby 2: Family Business is an animated film released in 2021, which 
sees Tim and Ted Templeton, two adult brothers, take a magic formula that will turn them into infants 
so they can go undercover at Tim’s daughter’s school!  
 
We will be leaving school at 9.30am, walk to Croydon Grant’s and return to school in time for lunch.  
This event is free.  In order to comply with COVID safety regulations, only children and staff from 
Years 3 and 4 at Howard will be in attendance at this screening.   
 
We look forward to this experience being rewarding and enjoyable for all. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Years 3 and 4 Teaching Teams 
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Wednesday 10th November 2021 
Years 5 and 6 

 

Into Film Festival 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This year, we have been very fortunate to secure tickets to the Into Film Festival, which is taking 
place at Croydon Grant’s Cinema.   
Year 5 and 6 will be watching the film Onward on Friday 19th November 2021.  Onward is an 
animated film released in 2020, which sees two teenage elf brothers set out on a magical quest 
which they hope will allow them to spend one more day with their deceased father. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.30am, walk to Croydon Grant’s and return to school in time for lunch.  
This event is free.  In order to comply with COVID safety regulations, only children and staff from 
Years 5 and 6 at Howard will be in attendance at this screening.   
 
We look forward to this experience being rewarding and enjoyable for all. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Years 5 and 6 Teaching Teams 
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